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Connecticut Chapter No. 51 of the Institute of Real Estate Management (IREM) hosted a visit by
Ron Goss, CPM, the 2010 national president-elect of IREM, on Wednesday, June 18. Goss
addressed the attendees on key initiatives IREM is undertaking to keep members abreast of the
latest trends, techniques and technology in real estate management.  
In addition to IREM-CT hosting the IREM National Leader, two local management companies were
recognized. C.A. White out of New Haven and Hallkeen Management out of Springfield, Mass. were
recognized and awarded appreciation honors and plaques for their support and dedication to IREM
-CT. Receiving the awards from C.A. White was Tony Schaffer, CPA, president, and from Hallkeen
Management were HallKeen director of marketing and training, Karissa DeLisle and regional
manager, Liz McKiernan, CPM, ARM.
IREM Connecticut Chapter No. 51 is one of the organization's 80 chapters nationwide.  Serving real
estate professionals who manage all property types, we have been an integral force in the
Connecticut area since May 1966, IREM-CT is dedicated to delivering leading-edge networking and
educational offerings for every stage of your career, evolving with you to provide lifelong
professional development opportunities. You can learn more at www.irem-ct.org
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